
 
 

                  
  
 

 

 
 

  
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
  

 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Hendersonville High School
1 Bearcat Boulevard 

H Hendersonville, N.C. 28791 H 
828 697 4802 

December 5, 2017 

Dear Parent: 

Once a year, the state of North Carolina provides you with updates on your child’s school’s achievements 
through the North Carolina School Report Card. This includes important information about school and 
student performance, class sizes, attendance, school safety, instructional resources, and teacher quality. 

There also is information about how our school measured against federal Annual Measurable Objectives 
(AMO) targets in our school. 

The N.C. General Assembly is requiring that schools receive individual letter grades, which are 
comprised of student achievement (80 percent) and growth (20 percent) on state standardized 
assessments. 

At Hendersonville High School we are constantly making sure our students receive everything they need 
to be successful in their future endeavors. We have a strong tradition that permeates throughout the school 
in everything we do. Our academics have always been, and continue to be, a top priority. Our proficiency 
scores are consistently high and we continue to prepare all of our students to move on to top rated 
colleges and universities. We believe all of our students make HHS a great place learn and this report card 
reflects that. 

Available on our school’s website is a summary of our Report Card. 

Thank you for your investment in your child’s school, and for supporting our efforts to provide your child 
with a high-quality education. 

Sincerely, 

W. Robert Wilkins 
Principal 


